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HALF-DAY CONVENTIONS
Following our Convention in Lewes in May, we are planning to 

hold two further conferences this year (DV), one in the north of 
England on the 18th September and the other in Northern Ireland 
on the 23rd October. It is hoped that the meetings will be well 
supported and that friends, and members of the Fellowship in 
particular, will avail themselves of these opportunities of meeting 
together around the Word of God.

Zion Chapel, Morley, near Leeds is the venue for the first 
Convention and details of the meetings are included on a separate 
sheet. Arrangements for the Convention in Northern Ireland have 
yet to be finalised but it is anticipated that the meetings will take 
place in the city of Belfast. Further details will be announced in 
due course. The speaker on both occasions will be Rev Ronald 
Hanko, resident pastor of Covenant Reformed Fellowship in 
Ballymena, Northern Ireland.

1994 FAMILY HOLIDAY CONFERENCE
Scotland has been chosen as the venue for our third Family 

Conference. The dates are 30th July - 6th August and the venue 
is the Scottish College of Textiles, Galashiels, Selkirkshire.

The town of Galashiels is situated in the centre of the Scottish 
Borders, close to the scenic valley of the river Tweed, and within 
easy travelling distance of Scotland's capital city. Professors David 
Engelsma and Herman Hanko of the Protestant Reformed Churches 
of America have already accepted invitations to address the 
Conference on the subject of “The Doctrine of Sovereign Grace," 
and it is hoped that Rev Sinclair Horne, Secretary of the Scottish 
Reformation Society, will also take part. Tours are planned to 
Edinburgh, sites associated with the Scottish Covenanters, places 
of historic interest and areas of natural beauty. Brochures and 
booking forms will be available shortly but in the meantime we 
would encourage all friends to reserve the dates and make a firm 
resolution to attend! The College facilities can cater for up to 200 
residents, so there should be ample accomodation for all who wish 
to attend.

See you in Galashiels!


